
March 23, 2020 

Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P O Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

RE: Bainbridge Disposal Inc., G-143 Tariff No. 17 Revision 

Dear Secretary: 

We are filing revisions to the tariff page 14 to include limitations of service in the case of a public health 
emergency.  Due to the immediate threat posed by COVID-19 in the State of Washington, we are 
requesting that this revision be treated as a tariff change with less than statutory notice as outlined in 
WAC 480-80-122 and be made effective as soon as possible. 

My authority to file on behalf of Bainbridge Disposal is on record.  If there are any questions please contact 
me via phone at 360-425-8000, fax at 360-425-8005 or email jdavis@boothdavis.com.  Heather Church 
may be reached at Bainbridge Disposal, Inc., P O Box 10699, Bainbridge Island, WA 98110; phone 
206-842-4882, fax 206-780-9730 or email heather@bainbridgedisposal.com.

Very truly yours, 

GL BOOTH · JG DAVIS & ASSOCIATES, PLLC 

Jacqueline Davis 

Jacqueline G. Davis, CPA 

cc: Heather Church, Bainbridge Disposal, Inc. 
Chair, Kitsap County Commissioners 
City Manager, City of Bainbridge Island, WA 
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